
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 9/13/2010 5:33:47 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CPUC Executive Director Letter to PG&E

Please
see the attached letter from the Executive Director of the California Public 
Utilities Commission to PG&E re: safety response to the San Bruno 
explosion.

This
letter follows up the press release I sent to you yesterday, which is at: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/PUC/events/sanbruno.htm

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission 
(415)
703-1366
tdp@cpuc.ca.qov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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